To the Minister of Health:
Raw Milk Petition — September 2015

We the undersigned ask that you please amend the legislation on Raw Milk which is due to
come into effect 1°' March 2016 to include the following.

Allow consumers the option to pick up their pre-purchased raw milk from a
collection point where it is kept refrigerated at no more than 5°C.

Allow consumers the option to have their pre-purchased Raw Milk delivered to
them by a contractor provided said contractor is able to keep the milk chilled at
no more than 5°C in transit.

‘The option of choice for the people should not be impeded’

We believe that having pre-purchased milk delivered to a collection point, where it is stored in a
refrigerator until it is picked up by the owner, is safe and does not pose a health risk. We agree that
it is in the interest of the consumer to have the milk labelled, dated, and have health risk information
available to educate consumer awareness.

If there are concerns about retail collection points, then we suggest allowing collection points on
private properties or non retail outlets but please DO NOT make all collection points illegal.
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